
 

 

12th October 2015 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Oswald Road Primary School is having a Mela! 
3.45pm – 5.00pm Thursday 22nd October 

 

We would like to invite all our families to meet the staff in school at this very special event. The Mela 
(gathering) will be held from 3.45pm, with plenty of family-friendly activities going on for you and your 
children to take part in! There will be arts and crafts, mehndi drawing and a World Café providing a 
range of delicious foods. 
 
We really need your help to make this event a success! If you are able to support 
us by providing food and/or mehndi drawing skills, please fill in the reply slip below 
and return it to school as soon as possible. (Food can be brought in on the day.) It 
would be fantastic to have a wide selection of different foods for our community to 
enjoy; as we are a nut-free school, please make sure that any food provided for 
the World Café does not contain peanuts or nuts of any kind, is labelled with the 
name of the dish and whether it is vegetarian, halal, gluten-free etc. 
 
All activities will be free to enjoy; there will only be a charge for food, drink and mehndi at the event. All 
money raised will go towards UNICEF’s appeal to help children affected by the current Syrian crisis. 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you so much for your support and we look forward to seeing you on Thursday 22nd October! 
 

Kind regards, 
 

The Parental Links Team 
 

 

Oswald Road Primary School Mela Support 
 
 

Name (Parent / Carer): ______________________________________________________________ 
 

Your Child’s Name: _____________________________________________ Class: ______________ 
 

Please indicate how you can help support the School Mela: 
 

Providing food (Notes: ___________________________________________________________) 
 

Mehndi drawing 


